Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: September 12, 2022 at 1:30 via Zoom
Minutes read and approved
Old business from minutes
1)American Artists are being celebrated at the library this month with displays for both adults and children.
2) The Summer Reading program ends August 31st. A raffle will be held on September 1st and winners will be announced.
3)A Lego Competition for children will be held on August 17th. The strongest bridge will win the prize of a Lego Set.
4) A Photography Workshop will be held on August 31st. Participants will improve their skills on taking and touching up photos with their cameras and cell phones.
5) A Craft and Chat group for adults will be held the first Friday of every month from 3:00 to 4:00 in the back meeting room. Crafters can work on and talk about current projects, listen to audio books and spend time with fellow craft enthusiasts. All skill levels welcome.
6) Cynthia asked if the library was being utilized very much as a cooling center this summer and Alyssa said not as much as last year as the heat is less intense and other options are available.
6) Calvin will lead next months meeting.
Bills presented for approval for payment
· PUD- power- $542.05
· City of Omak- water, sewer- $155.26
· US Linen and Uniform- mat cleaning- $48.78
New business
· We are celebrating all month long Book Banning Awareness and Hispanic American Heritage month. We have books on display that have been recently challenged and banned around the United States to bring awareness of the issue of censorship in our libraries around the country. We also are celebrating Hispanic American writers by displaying their books in both Spanish and English!
· Summer reading is done! We are still waiting for a few people come pick up their prizes. Once they are all picked up we will share on social media the pictures of the winners who gave their consent. 
· We shifted Non-fiction after weeding books that have never been read or haven’t been read in 3 years. We are preparing for the remodel by downsizing books that are not serving our community. These weeded books have been redistributed to other branches who could use them. 
· We will be starting storytime next month. Every 1st and 3rd Thursday we will have stroytime at 10am. The first storytime of the month will be in English and the second storytime of the month will be Bilingual. 
· Next week on Thursday we will have a Making Bread with Natural Fermentation at 4pm. Please help us spread the word!
Actions Taken
Next Meeting October 10 at 1:30 via Zoom. 
